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555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, Alaska 99501-2617 

Main: 907.269.6285 

Fax: 907.334.2415 
www.dec.alaska.gov/water/wwdp July 1, 2015 

Martin Hutten PhD 
Wildlife, Fisheries, Ecology, Watershed and Subsistence Staff Officer 
Forest Service, Wrangell Ranger District 
525 Bennett Street  
Wrangell, AK 99929 

Re: AKG870010: USFS Wrangell Ranger District 

Dear Mr. Hutten:  

This letter acknowledges that you have submitted a Notice of Intent (NOI) form to be covered under the 

APDES Pesticide General Permit (PGP, Permit #: AKG870000). As the permittee, you are authorized to 

discharge to Waters of the U.S. under the terms and conditions of this permit in accordance with the 

discharge authorization dates as stipulated in Table 1-2 of the permit, after acknowledgment of receipt of 

the permittee’s completed NOI is posted on ADEC’s Storm Water Permit Search website 

(http://dec.alaska.gov/Applications/Water/WaterPermitSearch/Search.aspx). 

As stated above, this letter acknowledges receipt of a NOI. However, it is not an ADEC determination of 

the validity of the information you provided. Your eligibility for coverage under the Permit is based on the 

validity of the certification you provided. Your signature on the NOI certifies that you have read, 

understood, and are implementing all of the applicable requirements. An important aspect of this 

certification requires that you correctly determine whether you are eligible for coverage under this permit. 

As you know, the PGP requires you to have developed and begun implementing a Pesticide Discharge 

Management Plan (PDMP) and establishes additional monitoring, corrective action, record keeping, and 

annual reporting requirements. You must also comply with any additional location-specific requirements 

applicable to Alaska. 

For tracking purposes, the following number has been assigned to your Notice of Intent Form: AKG870010. 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me at 907-334-2288 or via email at 

James.Rypkema@alaska.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
James Rypkema  
Program Manager, Storm Water and Wetlands 
 
Enclosure: NOI 
 



Person’s Name 2 July 1, 2015 

cc: w/enclosure (email) 
Karin Hendrickson, Pesticide Program Coordinator, DEC-EH/Pesticides 
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